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ith more than 30 years of entrepreneurial, corporate, and public sector experience, Sylvia has proven her ability to 
conceptualize and execute an organizational mission, provide the business and strategic acumen to lead through 

change, and perhaps, most importantly, build a mission-driven organization committed to empowerment and change. 
 

Following foundational positions where Sylvia served as a Mayoral Consultant for the first United Nations World Trade Summit 
held outside of New York City, as a Research Director for a gubernatorial campaign, and as a Research and Analysis Administrator 
for the Ohio Board of Regents, Sylvia and her husband co-founded Nadarbis Group, Inc. Meaning “strength in unity,” Sylvia played 
an integral role in leading the business and management consulting firm from ideation and building a robust portfolio of clients 
she and her team served that spanned corporate, nonprofit, educational institutions, and government agencies. Named a top-
ranked consulting firm by Business First, the firm also earned the Blue Chip Award from the Columbus Dispatch, and Sylvia was 
named a “Forty Under 40” Honoree. 
 

Sought out by Nationwide Insurance as a Delivery Services Consultant through her firm, Sylvia began a dedicated consulting 
journey with the industry leader, driving enterprise technology implementations and capturing multimillion-dollar cost savings. 
At the forefront of the Voice of the Customer movement, Sylvia and her team led the establishment of the customer information 
management tool, shaping customer-centered business decisions by providing access to unprecedented insights and analytics. 
 

With an opportunity to continue her Nationwide Insurance relationship, while returning to entrepreneurism, Sylvia began her 
insurance and wealth management agency as a captive agent, earning recognition as a top 5% producer in 4 of her first 5 years. 
Evolving the business over the past decade-plus, Sylvia championed a strategic merger and two acquisitions, continuing to 
expand Sylvia A. Garrett & Associates Agency, LLC to offer an incredible breadth of personal, business, and employee benefits 
solutions. Serving clients across 14 states, Sylvia and her team represent more than 100 years of combined insurance experience, 
work tirelessly to empower their clients to manage risks and accumulate wealth, and serve as stewards of the community. 
 

Returning to her “strength in unity” philosophy and living by the mantra that “Service is the rent we pay for the privilege of living 
on this earth,” Sylvia leads a mission-driven agency that contributes a minimum of 10% of profits to community-centered 
initiatives that promote health and wellness, support the arts, uplift youth, and financially empower women. Sylvia, her family, 
and her team are not only financial supporters but active participants in a diverse array of local and national community 
organizations, and commit significant efforts to support their Central Ohio neighbors. 
 
As a result of her leadership and notable community contributions, Sylvia was recently recognized as a 2023 NAWBO Visionary 
Award Honoree, adding to an already impressive list of honors including Central Ohio’s Pillar Award, Smart50 Business Leader 
Award, Businesswoman of the Year, and WELD Women You Should Know Honoree. In addition to contributing to a host of 
community-centered organizations and initiatives, Sylvia also co-founded the Success Learning, Leadership & Life-Skills Program 
(Success L3), a holistic summer educational experience for Columbus youth from economically disadvantaged backgrounds. 
 

Sylvia also served as a Board Member with CATCO, Central Ohio’s premier regional theatre, where she partnered in the successful 
transition to become a nationally recognized anti-racist contemporary theatre company, harnessing the transformational power 
of theatre to inspire a community of empathy. She is passionate about joining boards aligned with her professional background, 
passion for economic empowerment, and deep involvement in the arts. 
 

Sylvia possesses a Master of Community Planning degree from UC’s College of Design, Architecture, Art, and Planning. She is also 
a graduate of the Goldman Sachs 10,000 Small Businesses program, after which she joined a tight-knit community of diverse 
entrepreneurs who support one another professionally, commercially, and personally. On a personal level, Sylvia who resides in 
Columbus with her husband Kent—parents to four amazing adult daughters—pursues opportunities for servant leadership, 
supporting the community, spending quality time with friends and family, and traveling to experience new adventures. 
 

         


